
 

Date, 2020 

The Tradition Continues! 
 Since 1963 

BENICIA PEDDLERS’ FAIR 

Saturday, August 8, 2020 
 

Dear Valued Vendor;  

 

You are invited to participate in the Annual Benicia Peddlers’ Fair. This year’s Fair will be held on Saturday, 

August 8th, from 8:00am to 5:00pm. The Benicia Peddlers’ Fair is one of Northern California’s oldest and most 

popular antique & collectibles street fair. For over fifty years customers and vendors throughout the region have 

come to enjoy Benicia’s wonderful weather and beautiful waterfront setting. We received positive feedback from 

vendors and shoppers at the fair last year and are working hard to ensure you have an enjoyable and profitable 

experience this year.  

 

 Merchandise space rental is $160.00 per booth 

 Food Vendors space rental $170 per booth  

 

Spaces are 12 ’wide x 15’ deep. You may request a preferred booth location and all possible consideration will be 

given to your preference. Assignment of booth spaces begins 30 days prior to the fair. Space assignment will be 

determined by the number of years of fair participation, number of booths requested and type of merchandise being 

sold, i.e. food, antiques, crafts, etc. and the date your application is received. Vendor booth space information is 

given to you upon check in the day of the fair.  

 

 The City of Benicia levies a permit fee on all vendors, $27.00 for non-food vendors and $30.00 food vendors, is 

added to your space rental.  

 

Please make your check or money order payable to ST. PAUL’S HISTORIC TRUST. Credit cards are not 

accepted. After July 8th, 2020 all payments must be by money order or cashier’s check only.  No exceptions can 

be made. 

 

 Please return your application and payment with a stamped, self-addressed legal sized envelope (4x9½”). There is 

a $30 service charge on returned checks. Accepted applicants will be notified by mail along with your receipt. If you 

need to cancel please call the Peddlers’ Fair office at 707 745-8680. There is a $30.00 handling fee charged on 

all cancellations and no money will be refunded after h, 2020.  

 

 All applicants must possess a valid California Seller permit and include the number on the application. We 

cannot accept applications without this number.  

 

Due to high demand, we often are unable to accommodate many new and old valued vendors who submit late 

applications. To insure acceptance into the fair you are encouraged to apply early.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the fair!  

 

The Benicia Peddlers’ Fair Committee 
120 East J Street, Benicia, CA 94510, info@BenciaPeddlersFair.org, (707)745-8680 


